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Newsletter 

Farewell 
 
As we farewell all our special children and families 
from Preschool who are starting Kindy in 2019. We 
also farewell Miss Pilkington.  
 
Miss Pilkington has been a Preschool Teacher at 
Central for the last three years, with many emotions 
and making a hard decision, she is going to spread 
her wings. 
Miss Pilkington will be finishing up in the Preschool 
and at Broken Hill Public at the end of the school 
year.  
 
Thank you to all the amazing Preschool team for 
their dedication, hard work and passion towards 
your children and the Preschool.  
Have a restful and special break with family and 
friends ready for 2020! 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

Thank You! 
 

As the year comes to an end for 
2019, I would like to say a special 
thank you to all the families for a 
wonderful year in Preschool. 
 
Thank you for your communication, 
partnership, support and being 
involved in our program in a variety 
of ways. We loved having you join in 
at drop off and pick up, sharing 
resources, donating materials and 
bringing recycled goods to 
Preschool.  
 
We have had an incredible year in 
Preschool. All the families and 
children will be greatly missed.  
 
We wish all the children who are 
going to Kindy, all the best. You are 
ready for school and will impress 
your new friends and teachers.  
 
The friends who are returning to 
Preschool, we look forward to you 
being amazing role models to our 
new friends next year.  
 
We hope you have a magnificent 
and safe Christmas, New Year and 
holiday! 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Christmas Concert 
 

Thank you for the incredible support 
by attending our Christmas concert. 
The children were so excited to 
have everyone in Preschool and 
had some butterflies too. 
They loved performing for you and 
of course seeing Santa.  

 
  
 
 

Treasure Every Moment with your Child! 
During the Christmas and Holiday period, treasure 
every moment with your children, family and friends 

• Take time to just slow down and spend 
unhurried time with your children. 

• Play a game with your family 

• Go for a swim 

• Watch the sunset  

• Share 3 gratitude’s each day with your child 
 

 

 
Important Dates to Remember 

 
Party Box Day 
 
Session One:  Tuesday, December 10th  
Session Two: Thursday, December 12th  
 
Last Day of Preschool for 2019 
 
Session One: Wednesday, December 11th  
Session Two: Friday, December 13th  
 

      
 
 


